

منطقة الجهراء التعليمية

الملف نموذج إجابة منطقة الجهراء التعليمية

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الكويتية ← الصف التاسع ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول



المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف التاسع والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول		
كتاب الطالب	1	
مذكرة رائعة	2	
الكلمات المحددة المطلوب تكوين جمل مفيدة	3	
تدريبات علاجية	4	
نموذج اجابة	5	

العام الدراسي: 2024 - 2025 المجال الدراسي: اللغمّ الإنجليزيمّ الصف التاسع الزمن: ساعتان الإجابمّ في (6) صفحات

a. quest



وزارة التربيت الإدارة العامت لمنطقت الجهراء التعليميت التوجيه الفني للغت الإنجليزيت امتحان نهايت الفترة الدراسيت الاولى

نموذج الاجابت

d. assistance

(المفردات - الاستيعاب المقروء - القواعد - التعيير الكتابي)

Total Mark (60)

I. Reading (30 Marks)

A. Vocabulary (14 Marks)

<u>a.</u>	From a, b, c and d,	choose the correc	t answer: (4 x 2 = 8	Marks)
1.	This job is open to everyone, of their past experience.			
	a. marvelously	b. devotedly	c. regardless	d. seriously
2.	You cannot put wate	r in this glass becau	use it is	
	a. annual	b. cracked	c. monsoonal	d. ethnic
3. Living near factories is dangerous because they smoke into the air.				
	a. emit	b. flank	c. seek	d. document
4,	My friend provided m	ne withhe	lping me to finish my	project on time.

c. peninsula

b. Fill in the spaces with words from the list: $(4 \times 1\frac{1}{2} = 6 \text{ Marks})$ (converted / bond / reputation / variety / consisted)

5. Our school library has a **variety** of books for students to read.

b. wilderness

- 6. The owners **converted** their large villa into a private university.
- 7. The **bond** between the mother and her children is usually very strong.
- 8. My old computer password consisted of a capital letter and numbers.

الصفحة الثانية

تابع/امتحان الصف التاسع - لغم إنجليزيم - نهايم الفارة الدراسيم الاولى 2024 - 2025

B. Reading Comprehension (16 Marks)

Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions below:

Salem always liked to encourage his brother, Ali, and was extremely happy to go with him to the club. After putting on his running clothes, Ali left the changing room to meet the rest of the kids outside on the field. It was the last day of running races, and the weather was nice and cool. The coach and the whole school wanted to see which kid would win the race for the school.



Ali could run well, but he didn't know how well the other boys ran. Would he be good enough to win the first place for his school? Each time it was Ali's turn to run, he began shaking and it was hard to breathe. He was so nervous! The coach knew Ali was afraid, so he pulled him aside and **calmly** with a soft voice said "Ali, I've seen your running skills. You have no reason to be nervous! Take a deep breath. I know you can do it."

Ali worked very hard to win the race. Taking a deep breath, he got ready with the other boys. He saw his brother Salem and the rest of his family waving to him, which made him very happy. As soon as the whistle blew, he started running. His arms and legs moved faster than they ever had before. He controlled his breathing and stayed focused on the finish line. Ali knew he had won the first place. Ali was smiling from ear to ear. He could turn his fears into the fuel **that** pushed him to win the race, which was his dream.

a. From a, b, c and d, choose the correct answer: $(6 \times 2 = 12 \text{ Marks})$

- 9. What is the main idea of the 3rd paragraph?
 - a. How Ali felt
 - b. Where Ali's school is
 - c. How Ali could win the race
 - d. How the coach encouraged Ali
- 10. The meaning of the underlined word "calmly" in the 2nd paragraph is:
 - a. quietly
 - b. unfairly
 - c. remotely
 - d. dangerously

الصفحة الثالثة

تابع/امتحان الصف التاسع - لغم إنجليزيم - نهايم الفارة الدراسيم الاولى 2024 - 2025

- 11. The underlined word "that" in the last paragraph refers to:
 - a. the finish line
 - b. the first place
 - c the whistle
 - d. the fuel
- 12 Ali's dream was to:
 - a. win the first place.
 - b. be afraid on the running event.
 - c. get ready with the other runners.
 - d. change clothes, faster than the others.
- 13. The coach and the whole school wanted to:
 - a. focus on the finish line.
 - b. get ready with the others.
 - c. know who would win the race.
 - d. see who runs as soon as the whistle blew.
- 14. The moral lesson of this story is:
 - a. it's important to always win.
 - b. you should never run in a race.
 - c. always ask your coach for help.
 - d. facing your fears can help you succeed.

b. Answer the following questions: $(2 \times 2 = 4 \text{ Marks})$

- 15. How was the weather on the last day of the race?

 The weather on the last day of the race was nice and cool.
- 16. Why was Ali happy at the end?

 Ali was happy at the end because **he won the first place./**...**he won the race.**

(Any reasonable answer related to the passage is accepted)

الصفحة الرابعة

تابع/امتحان الصف التاسع - لغمّ إنجليزيمّ - نهايمّ الفارة الدراسيمّ الاولى 2024 - 2025

II. Writing (30 Marks)

A. Grammar (14 Marks)

a. From a, b, c and c	<u>l, choose the corre</u>	<u>ct answer: (4 x 2 = 8</u>	<u>Marks)</u>
17 yo	ur brother started his	s new online business	s yet?
a. lsn't	b. Hasn't	c. Doesn't	d. Didn't
18. A chocolate cake	yester	day by my mother.	
a. baked	b. baking	c. will bake	d. was baked
موقع الناهج الكورتية			
19. My sister is so ha	ppy because she for	und her	cat yesterday.
a. small cute grey	b. grey cute small	c. cute small grey	d. grey small cute
20. We	in a big hotel in (Cairo last summer.	
a. stayed	b. will stay	c. are staying	d. stay
b. Do as shown bety	veen brackets: (3 x	2 = 6 Marks)	
21. Our teacher come			e into negative)
Our teacher does	sn't come to schoo	ol at 7 am every day.	
22 \\/- (\\\\-i+\) ave and	and an attack and attack to the contract	la tamaannan	2
22. We (visit) our gra		•	•
	ig / will visit / are g	oing to visit our gr	andmother aπer
lunch tomorrow.			
23. I have an English	friend. He lives in L	ondon. (Join	using: who)
	n friend who lives i	•	······································
		— 	

الصفحة الخامسة

تابع/امتحان الصف التاسع - لغمّ إنجليزيم - نهايم الفارة الدراسيم الاولى 2024 - 2025 - 2026 B. Writing (16 Marks)

Many people nowadays like to travel around the world. Plan and write a report of two paragraphs (not less than 12 sentences) about: (A country you visited) describing some places you visited and how you enjoyed your time there.

NB: (Your writing should include a topic sentence, supporting details and a conclusion)

موقع <u>النياهج الكويتية</u> nanahj.co <mark>m/kw</mark>	Plan your topic	Tiere (2 Marko)	
Tarrarij.co ii/ kw	——————————————————————————————————————		
	28		

الصفحةالسادسة

تابع/امتحان الصف التاسع - لغم إنجليزيم - نهايم الفترة الدراسيم الاولى 2024 - 2025 Write your topic here (14 Marks)

8494				
المعاضج الحويضية				
almanahj.com/kw				
			,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	
			,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,	
		• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •		
Rubrics		Mark	Total Mark	
Planning (Mind Mapping /Graphic Organizers / Outline)	2			
Exposition of ideas & Coherence	7			
Paragraphing & number of sentences	2			
Grammar	1			
	T			
Spelling	2			
Spelling Handwriting				
	2			
Handwriting	2 1 1	at	16	

انتهت الأسئلة مع تمنياتنا لكم بالنجاح